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Your Excellencies,  

Distinguished Guests, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

As we conclude the 5th Meeting of the Attorneys/Prosecutors General of the 

ECO Member States, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to all of you for 

your active participation and valuable contributions throughout the deliberations. 

 

We were honored to have begun our meeting with a gracious welcome from 

His Excellency Emomali Rahmon, the President of the Republic of Tajikistan. The 

opportunity to meet with the President underscored the importance that the 

Government of Tajikistan places on strengthening regional cooperation and the rule 

of law within the ECO framework. 

 

Over the course of this meeting, we have had the opportunity to engage in 

fruitful discussions on various issues of mutual interest and concern. The statements 

and reports presented by the heads of delegations have provided us with a 

comprehensive understanding of the current challenges and best practices in the field 

of law enforcement and judicial cooperation within the ECO region. 

 

The adoption of the Plan of Interaction among the Attorneys/Prosecutors 

General Offices of the ECO Member States is a significant milestone, as it will serve 

as a roadmap for strengthening our collaborative efforts in addressing transnational 

crimes, enhancing information-sharing, and harmonizing our legal frameworks. 

 

We are also grateful to the Prosecutor General of the Republic of Tajikistan for 

the warm hospitality and the excellent arrangements made for this meeting. The 

cultural activities and sightseeing tours have allowed us to further appreciate the rich 

heritage and vibrant culture of this beautiful country. 

 

As we look towards the future, I am confident that the spirit of cooperation and 

the shared commitment to upholding the rule of law that have been demonstrated 

during this meeting will continue to guide our path forward. 

 

Thank you all for your participation and contribution.  


